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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  Monday, April 1, 2019 

 
FISHER-TITUS ANNOUNCES VICE PRESIDENT, AMBULATORY OPERATIONS 
 
Jason J. Schreiber will be joining Fisher-Titus as Vice President of Ambulatory Operations according to 
Fisher-Titus President and CEO Dr. Brent Burkey. 
 
“We are very pleased to welcome Jason as Vice President of Ambulatory Operations,” said Dr. Burkey. 
“Jason’s expertise will allow us to focus on supporting and expanding the services we provide in our 
ambulatory practices and with our senior services.” 
 
As Vice President of Ambulatory Operations, Schreiber will provide administrative development, 
business oversight and leadership of all ambulatory operations for Fisher-Titus, including Fisher-Titus 
Medical Care, Fisher-Titus Senior Services which includes the Norwalk Memorial Home the Carriage 
House as well as Fisher-Titus Home Health Center.  
 
Schreiber’s extensive healthcare history includes his recent Director of Primary Care role at Lakeland 
Regional Health Physician Group (Lakeland, Florida). Prior to that, Jason worked as the Regional 
Director, Emergency Medicine and Life Flight Network for MetroHealth in Cleveland and with University 
Hospitals Cleveland as a Business Manager for the Primary Care Institute.   
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